Advance Notice
9/28/2011





Gifted/Highly Capable programs state grant approval – Bongard




	Action to be taken:
	I move the Board authorize The Gifted/Highly Capable Students Program grant.  


 



School Board approval of the Highly Capable Programs application is required annually under WAC 392-170-025. The grant being applied for is a renewal, and will provide a portion of the funding used for our district’s elementary gifted programs (approximately 20-25% of the SAGE program).  If this grant application is accepted, an estimated $145,962 will be allocated to the Issaquah School District. 
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